

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham Kent ME1 3GE

2: 01634 861434 Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH

Dear Parents/Carers

Year R End of Term Picnic

As we come to the end of the term we are going to take the children on the minibuses for a picnic adventure to Cobtree Manor Park. This will take place on Friday 5th July within the school day. The children will enjoy a forest school type activity day including a scavenger hunt.

All children will need to have a packed lunch with a drink (no sweets, chocolate or fizzy drink), a separate named water bottle, sun hat/waterproof coat (depending on the weather) If sun cream is needed please apply before the start of the school day.

Please can children wear their PE kit on this day and trainers (no slip on or open toed shoes.)

We are sure that the children will enjoy the day and it will be a nice trip to end of their first year at school.

If you do have any questions please do speak to one of the team,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Smajli

EYFS Lead